





Happy Valentine and Happy Family

Happy Birthday to:

Feb 14 - Adnan

Feb 22 - Aadya

Feb 27 - Ramaisatu, Ifrah and Quinn.

Happy February, this is the month of sharing love to each other.

Cold Season

The weather is still cold, we need to stay warm and healthy. This time is very easy to get sick so please we will be focusing on our hygiene and cleanness.

We are teaching our children to wash hands frequently and other sanitary behavior such as: covering mouth while sneezing and coughing, washing hands before and after eating and after playing with toys. We are also sanitizing toys more frequently.

Also a gentle request for our parents, if your children are presenting symptoms like fever and coughing please keep them home until they get better. Lets prevent the spread of the flue

Reminder for Parents

Dear Parents,

The weather is still very cold we request our parents to send your children with proper clothes for the weather (snow pants, hats/touq, gloves/mitts, winter jacket and scarf).

Activities

We are involving our children in different activities tailored to each age group like practice printing alphabet and number colouring, painting, cutting with safety scissors, playing with snow indoor and outdoor, involving gross motor activities like dancing, jumping, running, shoveling etc.

Also, we are encouraging our children to show positive behaviors and proper communication